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On re-assembling, at 5.05 p.m., Mr. Fortier answered questions posed by 
Members of the Committee.

It was agreed that the next meeting of the Committee would be held after 
the Members have had the opportunity to study the transcript of today’s 
proceedings. It was indicated that Members would be supplied with a copy 
of the transcript by Monday, February 27, at the latest.

At 5.40 p.m., the Committee adjourned until Tuesday, February 28, 1967.

Fernand Despatie, 
Clerk of the Committee.


